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April 12, 2021           

Rockford Township 

Board of Review and Equalization Meeting Minutes


Call to Order 
Chair Eckblad called the meeting to order at 6:07 p.m. with all joining in for the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. Present were Supervisors Eckblad, McDougall, Deitering, and Clerk McDougall.  Lori Thingvold and Mitch Douglas from the Wright County Assessor’s office were also present.  Supervisor Beise and Kjome were absent.
The purpose of the meeting was to review the assessments and classifications of property in the township.  The year for review are taxes that are due and payable in 2022.  
The period used to calculate the value is always a year behind.  The current assessments meet or exceed standards for uniform assessment in all jurisdictions established by Internal Association of Assessment Officers.
PID 215-100-282200 – 2097 40th St. SE
The property owner requested property tax reduction for the dwelling since it has not been remodeled or updated since the 1970’s.  The assessor reevaluated the request and recommend the reduction from $311,300 to $290,300.  A motion was made by Supervisor McDougall and seconded by Supervisor Deitering to approve the assessor’s recommendations for the reduction.  Motion carried unanimously. 
Supervisor Deitering motioned to adjourn at 6:33pm.  Motion carried.
______________________________________________________________ Date: ________________

Greg Eckblad (Chairperson)

______________________________________________________________ Date: ________________

Rachelle L. McDougall (Clerk /Treasurer)
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